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Ottava, October 17, 1911.

Sir,

Refering to your faveur of the 9th instant

Filo 164, I beg to say a plan was received on the 6th

of July, 1908, accompanying a letter by Mr. Vewell,

It is stated that the plan was prepared by you from

taken on the ground. I beg to enclose

a blue print of the said plan.

Your obedient servant,

St Spivak

Asst. Secretary.

Ashdown H. Green, Esq.,###
L. 8..
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